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From: Patrick Lickteig   
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2021 10:05 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: Fwd: [EXT] Fwd: Stop the Stupidity BHE Renewable Energy Destruction. ACTION: Today 
 
I would like to add more!!! 
 
If Black Hills Energy is so concerned about rates, they should pay me 6.9 Cents a kwh (the current charge 
to BHEC customers) instead of the 2.3 cents I am paid from my power generation. If that is how they 
gauge fairness. I did not complain about fairness until now!!! After all, they are also a customer of mine 
too, I should be able to charge them the same rate!! My excess power goes out into same grid, with 
everyone else. If they want fairness, so should I!!! I know if BHE gets away with this, BHEC and all the 
remaining South Dakota power companies will follow suite and will directly affect me in the future. I have 
skin in this game!!! 




